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Thursday 10th October, 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

RE: Year 6 Residential Trip  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to remind you that the Year 6 residential trip to PGL is approaching, from Monday 11th 

November to Friday of that week. We are pleased to inform you that places are still available for your child 

to attend if they have not yet signed up. 

You can book a place for the trip through Weduc via the app. If you are struggling with this, please see the 

office staff who will be able to assist.  

Additionally, if you have concerns about the cost of the trip, please note that payments can be made 

throughout the year, with flexibility up until the final date of the trip. Should you need to discuss a payment 

plan, please reach out to Ms. Kelleher via the office, and we will work with you to arrange one. 

There will be a meeting on Thursday 24th October at 9am in the main hall to discuss the trip in detail and 

address any questions you may have. 

During the meeting, we will cover topics including: 

• Supervising adults 

• Activities 

• Kit 

• Pocket money 

• Meals 

• Medical needs 

It is important that you attend the meeting to receive all the necessary information. If you are unable to 

attend, please let us know, and we will ensure the details are provided to you. 

The Contact, Medical, and Dietary Information forms will be handed out at the meeting. If you are unable to 

attend, we will send these forms home with your child that same day. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting and to a wonderful week at PGL. 

Yours sincerely, 
Rachel Kelleher 

UKS2 Phase Leader 


